
Dear Parent/Carer,

Every day the ‘Golden Lock’ will be placed on 
one scooter or bike. If your child finds the 
golden lock on their bike or scooter, they will be 
given a prize.
We have some brilliant prizes donated by 
‘Sustrans’ including puncture repair kits, bike 
bells, pumps, cycling maps,a bike cleaning kit,  
bike tools etc

Being active on the way to and from school is 
great for our physical and mental health so 
please try to get involved. We know for some 
children cycling or scooting may be difficult if 
they have a longer journey to make, so get 
involved by walking part of your route. 

Always be safe on your way to and from school.

Let’s get active! 


